Wendy Strangeway _

From: Hilary Saunders

Sent: 24 January 2017 13:46

To: Planning

Subject: Fwd: Boggle Hole Youth Hostel, Mill Bank, Mill Beck, Fylingthorpe -

NYM/2016/0814/FL

Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone.

-------- Original message --------

From: "Neame, Elisa (NE)"

Date: 24/01/2017 13:42 (GMT+00:00)

To: Hilary Saunders <h.saunders@northyorkmoors.org.uk>

Subject: RE: Boggle Hole Youth Hostel, Mill Bank, Mill Beck, Fylingthorpe - NYM/2016/0814/FL

Our ref: 205802

Your ref: NYM/2016/0814/FL

Dear Hilary, (“Ké 2L JAN 2017 |
{

N |

No objection : —=
In light of the vehicle movement statement submitted as part of this application, to assist you in screening for the
likelihood of significant effects Natural England advise that the proposal is unlikely to have a significant effect on any
European site, and can therefore be screened out from any requirement for further assessment.

Please see my letter dated 9" January 2017 for Natural England’s comments relating to nationally designated sites,
landscape, protected species and biodiversity enhancement.

Kind regards,
Elisa

Flisa Neame

Adviser

Sustainable Development

Yorkshire & Northern Lincolnshire Area Team
Natural England





